Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

From: Kristin Pope <kristin@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 6:28 PM

To: Weaver, Crystal, EMNRD; Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Billings, Bradford, EMNRD

Cc: Randy Hicks; mike@rthicksconsult.com; ‘Jerry Smith'; mbarrett@limerockresources.com
Subject: NOTICE: Lime Rock - ASAU #150

All,

Mike Stubblefield and | will sample the 2 newly installed MWs (-3, -4) at the ASAU #150 site on Wednesday, July 19,
beginning at 9:00 am. We will also measure DTW and surface elevations at all 4 wells. Please contact me with any
guestions. Thanks.

Kristin Pope
R.T. Hicks Consultants
Carlsbad Field Office

575.302.6755



